

Fishwick Primary School

Downing Street, Preston, Lancs. PR1 4RH

Tel: 01772 491402

https://fishwick.lancs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Vicki Conway

Wednesday 20th July 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

What a scorcher of a week it has been! Temperatures soared and we were very proud of the children and how well they coped. Today, we saw our Y6 leavers perform their end of year assembly and there may have been a tissue or two needed. What a fabulous tribute to the confident young people they have become.

As we break for the summer please do keep an eye on the Facebook page as we will post any local information that may be of interest during the summer break.

Nursery Graduation

Tomorrow we will have our Nursery Graduation at 12.30. Please can our Graduates parents arrive at 12.20 for a prompt 12.30 start. We look forward to celebrating the achievements of our smallest children as they move on to 'big school'.

Staff Update

We have a couple more staff sadly leaving us. Both Miss Goode and Mrs Shaw have come to the end of their contracts and will be joining new schools in September.

We will also be saying goodbye to Mrs Patel and Mrs Daneliuk who have secured jobs at schools closer to home. Both of these TAs have worked at Fishwick a very long time and we thank them for the massive contribution they have made to school and the children they have worked with during this time.

I know you will join me in thanking all of the staff leaving for their hard work during their time at Fishwick and wish them all the best as they take their next steps in their careers.

Uniform

We do still have uniform for sale in school. Please email Mrs Hill on admin@fishwick.lancs.sch.uk to preorder and we will contact you on 1st of September to arrange a collection time.

End of Year Awards

Our awards for the end of year 2021/22 are awarded to the following children. Well done to them all.

- Rec Logan
- Y1 Amreek
- Y2 Khayaam
- Y3 Muaaz
- Y4 Sienna
- Y5 Millie Rose

Headteacher's Cup – (Achievement and progress) Ignacy

Governors Cup - (Embodies the Fishwick Spirit - hardworking, determined, kind etc) Ajit

Watkinson Award - (Behaviour and Friendship) Lily

Lightfoot Reading Award - Emilia

Y6 Leavers



We are very sad to be saying our goodbyes to our wonderful Year 6 children. It is always bittersweet to see the children move on but we know we are sending them on to lucky high schools who will support them through their next steps in life. We are so very proud of them all and the young people they have become during their time here at Fishwick.

Year 6 I know that you all have bright and exciting futures ahead of you and I can't wait to see you all again in your high school uniforms. You will always be part of our Fishwick family and remember; dare to dream ... work hard to achieve!

End of Term

Just to remind you all that school will be closed to all children for the usual summer break from 1.15pm tomorrow. We will open again to all children Monday 5th September. We look forward to seeing you all then.

Have a lovely summer and stay safe everyone

Yours sincerely,

Vicki Conway

Vicki Conway Headteacher

